
 

 

                     
 

Newsletter September 2018 
 
 Welcome back! 

 
We hope you are all back in the throes of 
nursery and school and are glad to be back. 
The summer seems a long time ago and we 
are fast approaching the October break! 
Here you will find some important diary 
dates up until the holidays. 

10.09.18 
We welcome Kayleigh Tennant as 
our new member of staff.  Kayleigh 
will be working in the Nursery side 
of the centre and will be Key-
Worker to the Bumble Bee Group. 

13.09.18 
We will have visitors from the Care Inspectorate and Argyll and Bute Council between 
1.30pm and 3.30pm.  This is part of an inspection process the council are undergoing, and 
thankfully, we are not being inspected, they are just looking at how outside agencies 
support the work of the council. 

17.09.18 
We have 2 ELC staff members coming 
from Tobermory Primary as part of a 
shared practice visit.  They are coming to 
see how we run our rooms in the nursery 
and how it works for us.  Hopefully they 
will pick up some ideas that they will find 
useful for their own setting. 
 

18.09.18 
The Morning Group have been invited to 
Stramash for their session.  We have a bus 
booked to take us there and back, so drop off 
and collection are just as normal, as are Wrap 
Around Provisions.  Please make sure your 
child is dressed for the Stramash site, it is a 
field, it can be muddy and also cold. 

20.09.18 
P1 Transition celebration.  For all families who have a child who started P1 in August.  
There will be a celebration of their work both in the run up to the holidays in nursery, and 
then the continuation of their work since starting P1.  All schools and nurseries usually take 
part, it will be held in Glencruitten Church Centre, 4.15-5.45pm   There will be some 
activities, games, a Bookbug sessions and prizes to be won!  Hope you can make it.  We 
love to see all our friends who have moved on to school. 

25.09.18     9.30am-2pm 
MacMillan Coffee Morning and The Great 
Soroba Bake Off! 
Save the date!!! 
Bring your friends and family, come and 
have a cuppa and a cake (or four or five). 
We will be looking for donations of cakes-
homemade or shop bought, and we will be 
running our annual cake decorating 
competition, so you will need to get planning 
your entries.  All money raised will go to 
MacMillan Cancer Care. 

LJF Photography 
 
We will have Lauren back at the centre to 
take nursery photos, all children will be 
photographed during their session, if you 
would like family/sibling photos, a time 
sheet will be available nearer the time to 
book a space.     

October Break: The centre will close on 
Friday 5th October at 4pm, and re-open on 
Monday22nd October for all usual sessions. 

Pre-school Eye Test 
will take place on 

Tuesday 23rd 
October during the 
morning session. 

 

 

 

 


